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The last thing we need is to take more money that could be used to actually educate 

kids and spend it on a boondoggle climate idea.  Electric busses still need power ro 

charge them - power from fossil fuels.  Electric busses are also not very efficient in 

colder weather in some of our outlying counties.  This is a bd bill and it should not be 

passed out of committee. 


